
Year 6 Edition . 
10/11/2017 . The Hoot 

Announcements & 
Event Reminders 

 

Year 6 Parents 

Evenings- Tuesday 

14th and Thursday 16th 

November 

 

Year 5-6 Christmas 

Performances- 

Wednesday 13th 

December at 9:30am 

and Thursday 14th 

December at 2:00pm 

 

 Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily! 

 

This week’s spellings: 

Your child has been provided with spelling 
homework linked to the words we are   
working on in class. 

 

 

 

 

In English we are writing 

twisted versions of the traditional tale 

Hansel & Gretel. 

 

In Maths we are working on fractions. We 

will be calculating fractions of amounts.  

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task  
(please note that this is the main homework task) 

This half term’s Science topic is partly about the circulatory system. Can 
you create your own representation of this? Use the sheet in your       
homework book to help you.  

English & Maths 


